Dear Volleyball Enthusiast:

| wanted to thank you for choosing one of the UW-Oshkosh volleyball camps this summer. | strongly
believe that we offer some of the best camps in the Midwest giving individualized attention in and out
of the gym. Word of mouth is crucial for camp success and | believe that we have a reputation for giving
each camper a great experience.

Get ready to work hard, have fun and most of all learn a ton about the sport you love. Last year we had
over 900 boys and girls over the summer attend six different camps with each being unique on what was
offered. Although we have one of the highest attendances for a NCAA Division Il school, | honestly
believe that get to know each camper by their first name!

Now that you have registered | would recommend trying to find a couple of friends to attend with you.
It has been my experience that not only do you make memories in the gym, but also goofing around in
the dorm, enjoying ice cream in the cafeteria and perhaps laughing at somebody who does a belly flop
into the pool. What better way to experience those things than with a few of your pals and teammates!

Further, our dorms are air-conditioned and have a refrigerator, freezer and microwave for planning
purposes. You will be getting an e-mail about two weeks before your camp begins with information
about check-in, check-out and parking. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call my office
phone number at 920-424-1392, or e-mail me at ellmannj@uwosh.edu.

Go Titans and we will see you this summer!

Coach Ellmann

UW-0Oshkosh Volleyball



